
 
  
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Upcoming COVID-19 vaccination clinics  
Start Date:  January 21, 2021 
End Date:  January 30, 2021 
Grise Fiord, Resolute Bay, Kugaaruk, Baker Lake     75 sec 

The COVID-19 vaccine is Nunavut’s best protection against this virus, and all 
Nunavummiut are encouraged to be vaccinated as soon as they are eligible. The next 
round of clinics to administer the first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine will be held in:   

Community: Grise Fiord 
Location: Health Centre 
Date: January 23 and 24 
Time: Noon to 6 p.m. 
To make an appointment call: 867-980-9923  

Community: Resolute 
Location: Health Centre 
Date: January 22 
Time: 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Date: January 23 
Time: 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Date: January 25 
Time: 1 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
To make an appointment call: 867-252-3844  

Community: Kugaaruk 
Location: Arviligruaq Ilinniarvik school 
Date: February 4 and 5 
Time: 9 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
To make an appointment call: 867-769-6441 

Update: Baker Lake’s clinics, scheduled for January 25, 26, 27 and 28 have been 
expanded to adults 45 years and older. Call 867-793-2816 to make an appointment.  



 
 
 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Remember to follow these steps to help stop the spread of COVID-19, and other 
respiratory illnesses: 

• Stay home when you feel sick. 
• Cough or sneeze into your sleeve. 
• Wash your hands often. 
• Avoid touching your face. 
• Throw used tissues in the trash right away. 
• Keeping distance from others when out and about. 
• Don’t smoke indoors or around others, especially babies. 

Physical distancing, hand hygiene and enhanced cleaning practices will be in place to 
help keep everyone healthy. For the protection of yourself and the community, we 
encourage you to wear your own mask to your appointment. 
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